
EAA Chapter 289 

Board Meeting 

August 20, 2022 

 

The meeting was called to order at 10:40 AM  

The minutes from the July meeting were read and approved. 

The treasurer’s report was read and approved. 

New Business: We changed our building insurance carrier to National Hangar 

Insurance Co. by unanimous consent due our old carrier’s sharp premium 

increase, we get the same coverage for less premium. 

Caleb Pendergast applied for and received $1,000.00 from the Dave Curl 

Scholarship fund. 

Steve Christensen moved to adjourn Gary Pelach seconded the motion passed. 

The meeting adjourned at 10:55AM 


